
From: Warren L. Kelley <wkelley@umd.edu> 

Date: Tue, Mar 10, 2020 at 11:47 AM 

Subject: Cancelling events 

 

This is confirm that the University is directing that events scheduled from now through April 5, 

2020, should be canceled. This is due to the quickly evolving situation surrounding the spread of 

Coronavirus and the need to immediately terminate any events that could enable further spread. 

The University will revisit this direction for the period following April 5 shortly. 

 

Warren  

 

--  

Warren Kelley 

Senior Associate Vice President for Student Affairs 

University of Maryland 

2108 Mitchell Building 

College Park, MD 20742 

301-314-8436 

pronouns: he, him, his 
 

mailto:wkelley@umd.edu

